
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

July 19, 2017 

 

Bell Craft & Services Bargaining Unit - Update 

REPORT OF THE JOB POSTING COMMITTEE 

_______________________________________________________ 

Brothers and Sisters, 

The company and the union representatives on the Job Posting Committee worked together 
from April through June to standardize the job posting templates to be used going 
forward.  Despite our best efforts, we were unable to come to an agreement. We are filing a 
National Policy grievance to deal with the matter. 

In solidarity,  

 
Alain Portelance   Drew Wickens   Jeff Brohman 
Howard Law    Claude Brazeau   Alain Sévigny 
Alain Paradis   Ray Mortimer 
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